
 
We are pleased to announce that Spartan School World has acquired the retail division of RHUniforms 

and is now your new retail school uniform supplier.

Spartan School World will commence operations from Monday April 29th.
 

 Weekly free delivery to school will continue as normal
 and your shop location will be unchanged.

 

Spartan School World.
Unit 12/100 New Street, Ringwood. 

 Standard Trading hours:
Monday to Friday 9.00am to 5.00pm. 

1st Saturday each month 9.00am to 12.00pm.

Enquiries: Phone: (03) 9837 9731
 Email: onlineorders@spartanss.com.au

www.spartanschoolworld.com.au

PLEASE NOTE: DURING THE TRANSITION THIS STORE WILL NOT BE OPEN ON 
MONDAY APRIL 29th OR TUESDAYAPRIL 30th. 

REGULAR TRADING RESUMES ON WEDNESDAY MAY 1st.

  We look forward to being of service to your school community in the near future.
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